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 The Apache Tribe of Oklahoma and Apache Gaming Commission would like to 

announce that the Golden Eagle Casino in Apache, Oklahoma is currently opened for business as 

of Friday June 5, 2020; opening time is 11:00 AM. We are very excited to welcome back our 

guests to our gaming enterprise. 

 

 We are using our highest level of caution, to the best of our ability, to protect anybody 

who wish to enter out facility. Many new health and safety protocols have been implemented to 

keep our customers, employees, and community safe upon our re-opening. 

 
Some of these measures include: 

 

• All team members and guests will be required to wear a face mask that covers both the nose and 

mouth. We strongly encourage you to bring your own face covering. A limited number of face 

masks will be available for purchase. 

• All team members and guests will be required to have a non-invasive temperature check at the 

door. Anyone wanting to enter the facility must be in the range of 97.7 – 99.5 degrees Fahrenheit. 

Any person(s) with a temperature below or above the range are asked to return at a later time to 

be rescanned.  

• The point of entry for the facility will be limited to only the North entrance doors. 

 
 We have made numerous changes to accommodate the social distancing guidelines and 

we are asking for your patience and understanding. Your safety is our number one priority and 

please wash your hands.   
 

          

         Thank you & good luck,  
 

         Apache Gaming Commission 

 


